
    

AAMS Clinical Rotating Program 

  

The Armenian American Medical Society (AAMS) is proud to announce our new clinical rotating 

program aimed at Armenian medical students from Armenia. The program was developed by the 

AAMS in partnership with Dignity Health - Glendale Memorial Hospital, with the assistance of Dr. 

Kevin Galstyan. Clinical rotations are a great way to experience not only the "real" working world, but 
also give students the opportunity to see what it is like to be working in the industry of their choice.  

  

Being an Armenian medical student from Armenia, these clinical rotations in the United States will 

provide them with an understanding of what the working culture is like in the United States, compared 

to their. Current students are Naria Avetisyan and Diana Anjelova.  

  

Both Naira and Diana hail from Yerevan and are in their 5th year of study at Yerevan State Medical 

University and are slated to graduate in 2018. Naira is interested in many medical fields, but is most 

interested in OB-GYN and Radiology. Diana is interested in anesthesiology, cardiology, and ophthalmic 

surgery, but favors anesthesiology the most, since her grandfather is an anesthesiologist. Naira 
Avetisyan and Diana Anjelova have been rotating for the past three weeks.  

  
 

   



     

"Your Health" host Dr. Vicken Sepilian is a Past President of 

the Armenian American Medical Society.   He is board-

certified in Reproductive Endocrinology and Infertility, as 

well as Obstetrics and Gynecology. He completed his 

residency in Obstetrics and Gynecology at Drexel University 

College of Medicine in Philadelphia and his fellowship in 

Reproductive Endocrinology and Infertility at the University 

of Texas.  Dr. Sepilian currently practices in Los Angeles and 

in Glendale. 
 

Vicken Sepilian, MD FACOG  

 

Featuring physicians and health care professionals whose areas of practice cover the entire 

spectrum of allied health care, "Your Health" is a dynamic resource for viewers interested in 

improving their health. The program emphasizes the importance of preventative care, and 

focuses on how people can maintain a healthful lifestyle. The program provides an opportunity 

for the Armenian community to address their concerns with the counsel of bi-lingual health 

care professionals. The program also provides viewers with information about the AAMS and 

our activities in California and Armenia. The AAMS encourages individuals to contact local 

social workers to learn whether they are eligible for health insurance. AAMS doctors and 

nurses encourage their patients to get the insurance they deserve, and to see a physician 

regularly for the care that they need. 

 


